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Getting the books FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 8TH EDITION PORTER now is not type of challenging means. You could not
isolated going subsequent to books accretion or library or borrowing from your associates to way in them. This is
an unquestionably easy means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online message FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 8TH
EDITION PORTER can be one of the options to accompany you considering having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. allow me, the e-book will entirely ventilate you new event to read. Just invest
little become old to contact this on-line revelation FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING 8TH EDITION PORTER as competently as
review them wherever you are now.

annual financial statements to a library's governing
agency. Ideal for course use, this book will also serve
as a ready reference for practitioners.
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 2004
Auditing Ecosystem and Strategic Accounting in the
Digital Era Tamer Aksoy 2021-06-14 This book examines
current topics and trends in strategic auditing,
accounting and finance in digital transformation both
from a theoretical and practical perspective. It covers
areas such as internal control, corporate governance,
enterprise risk management, sustainability and
competition. The contributors of this volume emphasize
how strategic approaches in this area help companies in
achieving targets. The contributions illustrate how by
providing good governance, reliable financial reporting,
and accountability, businesses can win a competitive
advantage. It further discusses how new technological
developments like artificial intelligence (AI),
cybersystems, network technologies, financial mobility
and smart applications, will shape the future of
accounting and auditing for firms.
Research Methods for Accounting and Finance Audrey
Paterson 2016-10-04 Research Methods for Accounting and
Finance is an essential text for accounting and finance
students undertaking research for the first time. It
demystifies the research process by providing the novice
researcher with a must-have guide through all of the
stages of the research process, from identifying a
research topic to the finished project. Jargon-free and
written in a user-friendly style, it utilises a variety
of methods to carefully link the subject matter and
topics. Packed with appropriate examples and reflective
exercises to support skills and knowledge development,
each chapter includes a useful reference list and
suggested further read¬ings. It offers a comprehensive
overview of key research methods and the choices
available when undertaking research in accounting and
finances. It includes:* an exploration of the nature and
scope of research within the disciplines of accounting
and finance; * how to identify a suitable research
project and the importance of understanding and
contextualising your research ideas via a thorough
literature review;* which type of research most suitable
to undertake and the researcher's choice of data
collection method;* an analysis of qualitative and
quantitative research methods - and which is more
appropriate for your study;* Ethical issues and research
codes of practice and advice on the writing process.To
help support their learning, readers have access to a
range of online resources including chapter-by-chapter
multiple choice questions which will enable them to
assess how well they have grasped individual chapters.
The text also features a range of supplementary
readings, in text exercises and cases/examples to help
bring concepts to life. Visit
www.goodfellowpublishers/rmforacc for details.The Global
Management Series is a complete portfolio of global
business and management texts that successfully meets
the needs of students on international undergraduate and
postgraduate business and management degree courses.
Each book is clear, concise and practical and has a

Financial Accounting Jerry J. Weygandt 2009-12-31 In the
new sixth edition, readers will be able to clearly see
the relevance of accounting in their everyday lives. The
authors introduce challenging accounting concepts with
examples that are familiar to everyone, which helps
build motivation to learn the material. Accounting
issues are also placed within the context of marketing,
management, IT, and finance.
Introduction to Financial Accounting Curtis L. Norton
2012-02-22 Norton and Porter pack INTRODUCTION TO
FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING, 8E, International Edition with
decades of academic and real-world accounting
experience. This student-friendly text provides the
appropriate blend of academic rigor with step-by-step
learning models that reach today's students. Instead of
an abstract approach to accounting, you will journey
with students through focus companies and their specific
financial data and business strategies, imparting
students with real-life experience and the decisions
they may face.This edition includes a Looking Ahead
feature that includes discussions of the current
environment of financial reporting, specifically the
International Financial Reporting Standards.
Playing to Win Alan G. Lafley 2013 Explains how
companies must pinpoint business strategies to a few
critically important choices, identifying common
blunders while outlining simple exercises and questions
that can guide day-to-day and long-term decisions.
Auditing Dan M. Guy 1999 This updated edition gives
contemporary coverage of topics and issues for the
undergraduate auditing course. Each chapter opens with
real-world applications of auditing principles and
procedures.
The Global Competitiveness Report 2008–2009
Financial Accounting Clyde P. Stickney 1997-06-01
Financial Management for Libraries William W. Sannwald
2018-12-03 Presenting financial management principles
and best practices applicable to both public and
academic libraries, this comprehensive text elucidates a
broad array of issues crucial for those entering a
managerial position. Both thorough and straightforward,
Sannwald's treatment gives readers a solid grounding in
the basics of accounting and finance, with an emphasis
on applicability to library management and
operations;ties budgets and strategic planning to
library vision, mission, goals, and objectives;discusses
the roles of stakeholders such as boards,
governmental/municipal bodies, the university, and the
community;looks at a variety of funding sources, from
tax revenue to gifts and donations, and presents sound
strategies for including them when projecting income and
expenses;articulates and discusses the pros and cons of
various budget strategies;includes sample budgets and
forms that can be customized as needed;offers expert
guidance on modifying budgets for windfalls and
shortfalls;explains operating ratios, fiscal
benchmarking, and metrics, demonstrating how to use
these to effectively create and manage a budget and
assess the fiscal health of the library; andadvises on
how to effectively prepare and present a budget and
financial-accounting-8th-edition-porter
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thorough pedagogic structure to suit a 12 week semester.
The series offers a flexible 'pick and mix' choice of
downloadable e-chapters, so that users can select and
build learning materials tailored to their specific
needs. See www.goodfellowpublishers.com/GMS for details.
Each book in the series is edited and contributed to by
a team of experienced academics based in the UK, Dubai
and Malaysia it provides an essential learning aid for
students across a wide range of business and management
courses and an invaluable teaching tool for lecturers
and academics. Series Editors: Robert MacIntosh,
Professor of Strategy and Kevin O'Gorman, Professor of
Management, both at Heriot-Watt University, UKAbout the
Editors:Audrey Paterson is an Associate Professor in
Accounting and manager of the PhD programme within the
Department of Accounting, Economics & Finance at HeriotWatt University, UK. David Leung is an Associate
Professor in Accounting at Coventry University,
UK.William (Bill) Jackson is Head of the Department of
Accounting, Economics and Finance at Heriot-Watt
University, UK.Robert MacIntosh is Professor of Strategy
and Head of School at Heriot-Watt University, UK.Kevin
O'Gorman is Professor of Management and Business History
in Heriot-Watt University, UK.
Accounting & Finance + Myaccountinglab Access Card Eddie
McLaney 2016-01-11 Accounting and Finance: An
Introduction, now in its eighth edition, contains all
the information you need to start your business career.
With its use of practical techniques and real-world
examples, this best-selling text teaches you the basics
of understanding and using financial information. This
comprehensive guide covers financial accounting,
management accounting and financial management in a
single text, and provides you with the tools to make
informed, successful business decisions. Key Features
Up-to-date coverage, including the latest IFRSs and
corporate governance content plus a discussion of
financing and dividend policies Accessible step-by-step
approach helps you master the subject one step at a time
New real world examples provide opportunities to apply
and develop techniques Progress checks, activities and
exercises reinforce learning Focus on decision-making
prepares you for careers in business Eddie McLaney is
Visiting Fellow in Accounting and Finance at Plymouth
University. Peter Atrill is a freelance academic and
author working with leading institutions in the UK,
Europe and SE Asia. He was previously Head of Accounting
and law and Head of Business and Management at the
Plymouth University Business School
Competition, Competitive Advantage, and Clusters Robert
Huggins 2012-09-20 Harvard professor, Michael Porter has
been one of the most influential figures in strategic
management research over the last three decades. He
infused a rigorous theoretical framework of industrial
organization economics with the then still embryonic
field of strategic management and elevated it to its
current status as an academic discipline. Porter's
outstanding career is also characterized by its crossdisciplinary nature. Following his most important work
on strategic management, he then made a leap to the
policy side and dealt with a completely different set of
analytical units. More recently he has made a foray into
inner city development, environmental regulations, and
health care services. Throughout these explorations
Porter has maintained his integrative approach, seeking
a road that links management case studies and the
general model building of mainstream economics. With
expert contributors from a range of disciplines
including strategic management, economic development,
economic geography, and planning, this book assesses the
contribution Michael Porter has made to these respective
disciplines. It clarifies the sources of tension and
controversy relating to all the major strands of
Porter's work, and provides academics, students, and
practitioners with a critical guide for the application
financial-accounting-8th-edition-porter

of Porter's models. The book highlights that while many
of the criticisms of Porter's ideas are valid, they are
almost an inevitable outcome for a scholar who has
sought to build bridges across wide disciplinary
valleys. His work has provided others with a set of
frameworks to explore in more depth the nature of
competition, competitive advantage, and clusters from a
range of vantage points.
Finance: Accounts Great Britain. Parliament. House of
Commons 1811
Management Accounting Carlos Correia 2008-01 This new
Southern African edition of Kim Langfield-Smith and
Helen Thorne's best-selling Australian Management
Accounting text explains the contemporary role of
management accounting in organisations - supporting a
company's quest for enhancing shareholder and customer
value. The effective management of resources, both
financial and non-financial, is essential to creating
value. Retaining the strategic approach and
comprehensive coverage but thoroughly adapted for
Southern Africa, Management Accounting Southern African
edition is suitable for the one- or two-semester
undergraduate course, and is ideal for use over two
years of study.
Financial Accounting Paul D. Kimmel 2009-08-17
The Law of Debtors and Creditors Elizabeth Warren 1991
Cumulative Book Index 1998 A world list of books in the
English language.
Communication Between Cultures Larry A. Samovar
2016-01-01 Packed with current research and examples,
bestselling COMMUNICATION BETWEEN CULTURES, 9E equips
readers with a deep understanding and appreciation of
different cultures while helping them develop practical
communication skills. Part I introduces the study of
communication and culture; Part II focuses on the
ability of culture to shape and modify our view of
reality; Part III puts the theory of intercultural
communication into practice; and Part IV converts
knowledge into action. This is the only text to
consistently emphasize religion and history as key
variables in intercultural communication. Compelling
examples help readers examine their own assumptions,
perceptions, and cultural biases--so they can understand
the subtle and profound ways culture affects
communication. The ninth edition offers expanded
discussions of the impact of globalization, a new
chapter on intercultural communication competence, and
more coverage of new technology. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Advanced Accounting Debra C. Jeter 2019-01-30 Advanced
Accounting delivers an in-depth, comprehensive
introduction to advanced accounting theory and
application, using actual business examples and relevant
news stories to demonstrate how core principles
translate into real-world business scenarios. Clearly
defined and logically organized Learning Objectives aid
in student comprehension, while highlighted Related
Concepts illustrate how individual concepts fit into the
larger picture. Short answer questions throughout the
chapter allow students to test their knowledge before
reaching the more in-depth end-of-chapter questions,
promoting a deeper understanding of both technical and
conceptual aspects of the field. Written by active
accounting researchers, this text brings clarity and
flexibility to the central ideas underlying business
combinations, consolidated financial statements, foreign
currency transactions, partnerships, non-profit
accounting and more. This new Seventh Edition has been
updated to reflect the latest changes to FASB and GASB
standards, allowing students to build a skill set based
on up-to-date practices. With a student-oriented
pedagogy designed to enhance comprehension, promote
engagement, and build real-world understanding, this
user-friendly book provides an essential foundation in
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current advanced accounting methods and standards.
Financial Management of Health Care Organizations
William N. Zelman 2003-02-14 This new edition of
Financial Management of Health Care Organizations offers
an introduction to the most-used tools and techniques of
health care financial management, including health care
accounting and financial statements; managing cash,
billings and collections; making major capital
investments; determining cost and using cost information
in decision-making; budgeting and performance
measurement; and pricing. Now completely updated, this
book provides students with the practical, up-to-date
tools they need to succeed in this dynamic field.
Provides an introduction to the most-used tools and
techniques of health care management. Additional
questions and problems for the chapters. Updated
perspectives throughout the text. Instructor's Manual
available on CD-ROM including all exhibits in PowerPoint
and Excel, answers to all problems in PowerPoint and
Excel, and working spreadsheet models of exhibits and
selected problems for classroom use. Accompanying
website features links to related websites, glossary,
and downloadable Instructor's Manual and sample
chapters. www.blackwellpublishing.com/zelman
Financial Accounting Clyde P. Stickney 2000 With its
widely popular conceptual approach, this classic
textbook has been revised in full color and will
continue to be the leader in its field. The text
incorporates many real-world examples and financial
statement as well as integrating international topics
throughout the text. Ideal for the graduate level, the
text's authoritative user-orientation teaches students
to interpret and understand financial information in a
changing business environment.
A Guide to Forensic Accounting Investigation Steven L.
Skalak 2015-12-28 Recent catastrophic business failures
have caused some to rethinkthe value of the audit, with
many demanding that auditors take moreresponsibility for
fraud detection. This book provides forensicaccounting
specialists?experts in uncovering fraud?with newcoverage
on the latest PCAOB Auditing Standards, the
ForeignCorrupt Practices Act, options fraud, as well as
fraud in China andits implications. Auditors are
equipped with the necessarypractical aids, case
examples, and skills for identifyingsituations that call
for extended fraud detection procedures.
Using Financial Accounting Information + CengageNOWv2, 1
Term (6 Months) 2017
Financial & Managerial Accounting for MBAs Thomas R.
Dyckman 2020
Encyclopedia of Business and Finance: A-I Burton S.
Kaliski 2007 Contains over 315 alphabetically arranged
articles that provide information about the major
functional areas of business, covering accounting,
economics, finance, information systems, law,
management, and marketing, as well as organizations in
business and government, and federal legislation.
Financial Analysis for Management Decisions 2011
Introduction to Financial Accounting Henry Dauderis 2019
This textbook, originally by D. Annand and H. Dauderis,
was intended for a first course in introductory
financial accounting. It focuses on core introductory
financial accounting topics that match pre-requisite
requirements for students advancing to Intermediate
Financial Accounting. A corporate approach is utilized
versus beginning with a sole proprietorship emphasis and
then converting to a corporate approach; this
consistency throughout the book reduces confusion for
the introductory student. This most recent revision by
D. Marchand converted the text from IFRS to reflect the
Generally Accepted Accounting Principles of the United
States (U.S. GAAP).
Frank Wood's Business Accounting Volume 1 Alan Sangster
2013-02-06 The world’s best-selling textbook on bookkeeping and accounting, Business Accounting Volume 1
financial-accounting-8th-edition-porter

continues to provide an indispensible introduction for
students and professionals across the globe. It is
renowned for clarity, with easy-to-understand language
and a plethora of examples to aid your understanding.
The 12th edition is updated to be fully compliant with
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS).
Other updates include new coverage of professional
ethics, disaster recovery, and over 70 new examples to
test your understanding. ‘A benchmark for all accounting
books.’ Sarah Knight, former Finance Courses
Coordinator, Huntingdonshire Regional College ‘The
writing style of the book is ‘‘spot-on’’ and just the
right tone – well done! I consider all chapters to be at
the appropriate level, very practical and structured in
manageable ‘‘bite-sized’’ chunks.’ Alison Fox, Lecturer,
University of Dundee This title can be supported by
MyAccountingLab, an online homework and tutorial system
designed to test and build your students understanding.
MyAccountingLab provides a personalised approach, with
instant feedback and numerous additional resources to
support their learning. For students · A personalised
study plan · Worked solutions showing them how to solve
difficult problems · An eText for quick reference · Case
studies to help them apply what they’ve learned · Audio
animations and videos Use the power of MyAccountingLab
to accelerate your students learning.
Delivering Health Care in America Leiyu Shi 2014-03-05
Delivering Health Care in America, Sixth Edition is the
most current and comprehensive overview of the basic
structures and operations of the U.S. health system from
its historical origins and resources, to its individual
services, cost, and quality. Using a unique systems
approach, the text brings together an extraordinary
breadth of information into a highly accessible, easyto-read resource that clarifies the complexities of
health care organization and finance while presenting a
solid overview of how the various components fit
together. While the book maintains its basic structure
and layout, the Sixth Edition is nonetheless the most
substantive revision ever of this unique text. Because
of its far-reaching scope, different aspects of the
Affordable Care Act (ACA) are woven throughout all 14
chapters. The reader will find a gradual unfolding of
this complex and cumbersome law so it can be slowly
digested. Additionally, as U.S. health care can no
longer remain isolated from globalization, the authors
have added new global perspectives, which the readers
will encounter in several chapters. Key Features: Comprehensive coverage of the ACA and its impact on each
aspect of the U.S. health care system woven throughout
the book -New ACA Takeaway section in each chapter as
well as a new Topical Reference Guide to the ACA at the
front of the book -Updated tables and figures, current
research findings, data from the 2010 census, updates on
Healthy People 2020, and more -Detailed coverage of the
U.S. health care system in straightforward, readerfriendly language that is appropriate for graduate and
undergraduate courses alike"
Handbook Utility Management Andreas Bausch 2009-07-07
Along with the increasing deregulation of European
utility markets the dynamics of and the competitive
pressure in the utility industries have steadily
increased over the last years. These changes in the
regulatory framework towards an integrated market
environment have resulted in new challenges for the
management of power and gas companies and in a
substantial need for strategic reorientation. In the
context of these developments the Handbook Utility
Management reflects current challenges in the utility
industries and provides solutions from a managerial
perspective. The inclusion of latest insights from top
managers, renowned researchers, professionals in
utility-related investment banking and consulting, and
professionals in public and supranational organizations
on all value chain activities within the industry makes
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the Handbook an indispensable asset for both
professionals and researchers.
Financial Reporting, Financial Statement Analysis, and
Valuation James M. Wahlen 2011 Rev. ed. of: Financial
reporting, financial statement analysis, and valuation:
a strategic perspective / Clyde P. Stickney, Paul R.
Brown, James M. Wahlen. 6th ed.
Advanced Financial Accounting: Instructor's resource
manual Richard E. Baker 1989
Principles of Accounting Volume 1 - Financial Accounting
Mitchell Franklin 2019-04-11 The text and images in this
book are in grayscale. A hardback color version is
available. Search for ISBN 9781680922929. Principles of
Accounting is designed to meet the scope and sequence
requirements of a two-semester accounting course that
covers the fundamentals of financial and managerial
accounting. This book is specifically designed to appeal
to both accounting and non-accounting majors, exposing
students to the core concepts of accounting in familiar
ways to build a strong foundation that can be applied
across business fields. Each chapter opens with a
relatable real-life scenario for today's college
student. Thoughtfully designed examples are presented
throughout each chapter, allowing students to build on
emerging accounting knowledge. Concepts are further
reinforced through applicable connections to more
detailed business processes. Students are immersed in
the "why" as well as the "how" aspects of accounting in
order to reinforce concepts and promote comprehension
over rote memorization.
Understanding Healthcare Financial Management Louis C.
Gapenski 2007
Skills of Management and Leadership W. David Rees
2017-09-16 This core textbook, co-authored by two
experienced academics who have also worked in industry
and consultancy, is a concise introductory text focusing
on the core skills of managing people in organisations.
With a strong emphasis on people management, it
addresses the needs of those in managerial and
leadership roles, and identifies the skills needed to
handle the growing range of managerial responsibilities
such as prioritization, delegation, disciplinary and
performance handling, and negotiation. Packed with reallife examples of management in practice, this text
explores the key original concepts of the managerial
escalator, the hybrid manager and the managerial gap.
The book's extensive range of pedagogical features,
found throughout each chapter, alongside the text's
clear and accessible style, provides students with a
step-by-step guide through such essential themes as
motivation, communication, recruitment and selection,
development, negotiating skills and workplace
counselling. This is the ideal introductory text for
undergraduate and postgraduate management students, as
well as for those in the workplace who are likely to
acquire managerial responsibility.
Introduction to Management Accounting 1-19 and Student
Cd Package Charles T. Horngren 2002-01-01 For courses in
Introduction to Management Accounting. Get refreshed
with Horngren/Sundem/Stratton's Introduction to
Management Accounting, Twelfth Edition. This bestselling text offers a relevant, real-world decisionmaking approach to management accounting. Students
develop a solid understanding of costs and cost behavior
and the use of cost information for planning and control
decisions, not just inventory valuation. An
exceptionally strong pedagogy and supplements package
and flexible structure provide instructors with great
latitude in choosing various combinations of breadth and
depth, theory and procedures, simplicity and complexity.
The Twelfth Edition now includes student-oriented realworld company examples such as Nantucket Nectars and
McDonalds; new "Cognitive Exercises" and "Business
First" boxes, new on-line courses and tutorial software
package resources, and a new CD-ROM series, "Mastering
financial-accounting-8th-edition-porter

Accounting."
Introduction to Technical Services, 8th Edition G.
Edward Evans 2010-11-11 Used in library schools
worldwide, this standard text provides students with a
thorough understanding of technical services. Updated
and expanded, the eighth edition further emphasizes the
rapidly changing environment in which technical services
are conducted. The book covers all aspects of the
field—from acquisitions to managing the cataloging
department—with five new chapters. "Technical Services
Issues" includes material related to physical space
needs; "E-resources Issues" examines how the growth of
e-materials impact technical services work; "Copy
Cataloging" reflects the ever increasing need to be more
efficient and also to save limited funds for technical
services activities; "Overview and Decisions" addresses
the issue of why and how the local OPAC has become a
gateway to the universe of knowledge; and "Processing
Materials" covers the activities involved in making sure
items that go into a library's collection are properly
identified as belonging to the library and where the
item is physically located in the collection. All other
chapters have been extensively rewritten and updated to
reflect 2010 technical service functions and activities.
Complete with helpful illustrations, statistics, and
study guide questions, this text is a must for library
and information science students!
University of Chicago Law Review: Volume 80, Number 4 Fall 2013 University of Chicago Law Review 2014-01-02
This fourth issue of 2013 features articles from
internationally recognized legal scholars, and extensive
research in Comments authored by University of Chicago
Law School students. Contents of Vol. 80, No. 4,
include: ARTICLES * Bankruptcy Law as a Liquidity
Provider, by Kenneth Ayotte & David A. Skeel Jr. *
Impeaching Precedent, by Charles L. Barzun * Copyright
in Teams, by Anthony J. Casey & Andres Sawicki * Inside
or Outside the System?, by Eric A. Posner & Adrian
Vermeule REVIEW ESSAY * Francis Lieber and the Modern
Law of War, by Paul Finkelman COMMENTS * Having Their
Cake and Eating It Too? Post-emancipation Child Support
as a Valid Judicial Option, by Lauren C. Barnett * Equal
Opportunity: Federal Employees' Right to Sue on Title
VII and Tort Claims, by Kristin Sommers Czubkowski *
Using Severability Doctrine to Solve the Retroactivity
Unit-of-Analysis Puzzle: A Dodd-Frank Case Study, by
Hannah Garden-Monheit * I Didn't Do It: Third-Party
Debtors and the Securities Law Violation Exception to
Discharge, by Hillel Nadler * "Super Contacts": Invoking
Aiding-and-Abetting Jurisdiction to Hold Foreign
Nonparties in Contempt of Court, by Julia K. Schwartz *
Taking Leases, by Nicholas Spear * Disability Claims,
Guidance Documents, and the Problem of Nonlegislative
Rules, by Frederick W. Watson Quality ebook editions
feature active Contents, linked footnotes, and linked
URLs in notes.
Principles of Financial Accounting Christine Jonick
2018-09-30 The University of North Georgia Press and
Affordable Learning Georgia bring you Principles of
Financial Accounting. Well-written and straightforward,
Principles of Financial Accounting is a needed
contribution to open source pedagogy in the business
education world. Written in order to directly meet the
needs of her students, this textbook developed from Dr.
Christine Jonick's years of teaching and commitment to
effective pedagogy. Features: Peer reviewed by academic
professionals and tested by students Over 100 charts and
graphs Instructional exercises appearing both in-text
and for Excel Resources for student professional
development
This Time Is Different Carmen M. Reinhart 2011-08-07
Examines financial crises of the past and discusses
similarities between these events and the current
crisis, presenting and comparing historical patterns in
bank failures, inflation, debt, currency, housing,
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employment, and government spending.
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